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Oliver Hoban

From: Bamford, Kerry 
Sent: 28 November 2024 11:01
To: Development Control
Subject: FW: 4/24/2338/0F1 - Broom Farm, Gosforth

 
Can you add the response below from Env Agency to the above planning application.  
 
Thanks 
 
Kerry  

From: NWNorthPlanning   
Sent: 28 November 2024 10:58 
To: Bamford, Kerry  
Subject: RE: 4/24/2338/0F1 - Broom Farm, Gosforth 
 

WARNING: This email originated outside of Allerdale Borough Council. 
DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Good morning Kerry, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
We received the above consultation but we didn’t identify any constraints relevant to our planning remit, so it 
was deemed as low risk and we did not intend to respond. 
 
I hope this explains why we have not responded to your invitation to comment on this application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Dana Binns 
Sustainable Places Advisor, Environment Agency Cumbria and Lancashire 
clplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk  
www.gov.uk/environment-agency 
 
Please accept my thanks for your email in advance, I have made a commitment to stop sending e-mails 
that just say thank you. This will help me to reduce my carbon footprint https://carbonliteracy.com/the-
carbon-cost-of-an-email/  
 

 
 

 
 


